## Atividade de Língua Inglesa

Referente ao dia 17/03/2020

Para as turmas: 6C/7B/9C/

Após ler o texto, responda:

Saint Patrick's Day

Saint Patrick's Day, also known as Saint Paddy's Day, is the feast day of Saint Patrick, the patron saint of Ireland, and a day of celebration for Irish people. It is celebrated on March 17 in Ireland and all over the world. New York City has one of the biggest parades. It is a very Irish festival and involves a lot of feasting and celebrations, including traditional Irish music, drinking Guinness and eating corned beef and cabbage. Another tradition is that people have to wear something green or they will be pinched. Green is the color for Saint Patrick's day as it is the national color of Ireland and people often wear green on that day or have some type of shamrock on their clothing. The first St Patrick's Day parade in Ireland was held in Waterford in 1903. At first the celebration lasted three days, but nowadays it is lasts five days.

1. De que país Saint Patrick é considerado patrono?

\_\_\_\_\_

2. When it is celebrate? (Quando é celebrado?)

- 3. Where is one the biggest parades?
- a) Brazil
- b) China
- c) New York
- d) Canada

4. What this celebration including?
5. What is a tradition?
6. Qual a cor é usada no dia de Saint Patrick?
7. Sendo palavras retiradas do texto, traduza:
a) Parade
b) Feast
c) Ireland
d) Wear
e) Beef
8. It is a day of celebration for people
a) Japanese
b) Irish
c) Colombian
d) French